
 

“We have more in common 

than that which divides us” 

“Interfaith Event” 

Interfaith Evening 

Families of Faith 

Tuesday 20 November 2018 
 
St Andrews, 31 Psalter Lane 
Sheffield S11 8YL      6-8pm 
 

To mark the Interfaith week, 
The Islamic Society of Britain 
will be holding a special 
evening, where people of 
different faiths come together 
to discuss the questions which 
may still be left unanswered. 

Please confirm your attendance 
for catering purposes 
 
aq.gooljar@isb-sheff.org.uk 
 
07930 313 773 

The Islamic Society of Britain interfaith forum would like to invite 

 
_______________________________________________________________ 
to our annual interfaith event, which will provide an opportunity for members of different 

faiths to further understand one another’s faith. 

The topic of discussion on the 
evening will be: 
  

FAITH WITHIN THE FAMILY  


